Alex Aitken Elementary

Hot Lunch

Booster Juice Notification

We apologize for the confusion but there is another discrepancy of dates between the
online ordering system and the schedule that was posted.

*The correct date for Booster Juice is Thurs. Jan. 19th*

We've extended the deadline to order to Thurs. Jan.12th at 2pm-

Again, we truly apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and if you have
any further questions, you can reach me at alexaitkenpac@hotmail.com.

Crystal Welin

Hot Lunch Coordinator
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